
 

 

 
Fellow P&DARCS Members 

Ground works have begun on the western carpark area. This 

carpark is now closed, so please keep clear of this area until this 

stage of works is complete. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

anytime. 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2021/2022 

  

N O T A P 
F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 3 – 0 2 

 

 

CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


